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Talstar P is a liquid concentrate insecticide containing biphenrine, a synthetic pyrethroid. Pyrethroids work by disrupting an insect's nervous system that causes a weakened state followed by death. Talstar P does not provide an immediate knockdown of pests, rather pests pick up the
remaining active ingredient by contact. Talstar P is a repellent insecticide because it acts fast enough that social insects like ants can not create a pheromone trace. This means that Talstar P will be most effective as a barrier with a thorough application. Talstar P remaining can last up to 3
months. Talstar P Sizes Available Talstar P comes in a variety of sizes to help you get exactly the amount you need. Talstar 3/4 Gallon (96 ounces) is one of our most popular sizes. Talstar also comes in Gallon (128 oz), Quart (32 oz), and Pint (16 oz) sizes. Target Insects Talstar P controls
over 75 different insects - ranging from stink bugs, bed bugs, spiders, mosquitoes, cockroaches, ticks and fleas to pillbugs, chinch bugs, earbuds, millipedes, Dichondra Beetle Fleas, spittlebugs and more. It is very effective on Japanese beetles, clover mites, ants, termites, spiders,
scorpions, cockroaches, army worms, flour bugs, mites, grasshoppers, pillbugs, cutworms, sod webworms, weevils, leaf miners, box elder bugs, bees, wolves, sowbugs, crickets, and peat and ornamental pests. Please see below for full list. INSECTS CONTROLLED: Adelgids, American
Dog Tick, Annual Bluegrass Weevil, Ants, Aphids, Armyworms, Bagworms, Banks Grass Mite, Bedbugs, LadyBeetle, Bee, Beet Armyworm, Beetles, Billbugs (Adult), Biting Flies, Black Turfgrass Ataenuis, (Adult), Black Vine Weevil, Boxelder Bugs, Brown Soft Scales, Broad Mites,
Budworms, California Red Scale, Carpenter Ants, Centipedes, Chiggers, Chinch Bugs, Cicadas, Cigarette Beetles, Citrus Thrips, Clover Mites, Cockroaches, Crane, FliesS, Cutworms, Dermestid Beetles, Diaprepes, Dichondra Flea Beetles, Earwigs, Elm Leaf Beetles, European Red Mite,
Fall Webworms, Fire Ants, Firebrats, Fleas, Flea Beetles, Flies, Flour Beetles, Mushroom Gnats (Adults), Gnats, Grain Weevils, Grasshoppers, Gypsy Moth Caterpillars, Hornets, Imported Fire Ants, Indian Meal Ants, Japanese Beetles, Lace Bugs, Leaf Feeding Caterpillars, Leafhoppers,
Leafrollers, Lesser Grain Borers, Mealybugs, Merchant Grain Beetles, Midges, Millipedes, Mites, Mole Cricket, Mosquitoes, Moths, Old House Borers , Orchid Weevil, Pecan Leaf Scorch Mite, Pillbugs, Pine Shoot Beetle, Plant Bugs, Powder Post Beetles, Psocids, Psyllids, Rice Moths,
Sawfly Larvae, Sawtoothed Grain Beetles, Scale Crawlers, Scorpions, Silverfish, Sod Webworms, Sowbugs (Pillbugs), Spider Mites, Spiders (including Black Widow, Brown Recluse and Hobo Spiders), Spittlebugs, Stored Product Pests, TentS Caterpillars, Termites, Thrips, Ticks (including
Brown Tick Dogs), Tips Moths, Tobacco Tobacco Treehoppers, Twig Borers, Warehouse Beetles, Vinegar (Fruit) Flies, Wasps, Weevils, Whiteflies, Wood-attacking beetles Target Uses Talstar P is an ideal broad-spectrum insecticide for prevention, maintenance, or active infestation of over
75 pests. Talstar P provides a long-standing barrier around the perimeter of structures for creeping insects such as ants, beetles and cockroaches; protects ornamental plants from dangerous pests such as flour bugs; helps to control the nuisance of flying insects such as mosquitoes;
protectlawns from peat pests like chinch bugs; and also have an expanded label to include the treatment of stink bugs. See below for the full list of approved usage sites. Application instructions Inside, outside, and around the perimeter of structures, food handling areas, lawns, peat and
ornamental trees and shrubs. NOT for use on food and vegetable farms. Talstar is best applied with a syringe. Always read the label completely before use. Yield 1 pint (16 oz.) concentrate provides 16-32 liters of ready solution. 1 liter (32 oz.) concentrate provides 32-96 liters of ready
solution. 3/4 gallon (96 oz.) concentrate provides 96-192 liters of ready solution. 1 gallon (128 oz.) concentrate provides 128-256 gallons of finished solution or covers 128,000 to 256,000 square feet for shipment application. Standard Application Dilution Rates/Mixing Rates: 0.33 oz./gallon
water – 0.02% – prevention, low-level infestation 0.5 oz./gallon water – 0.031% – general indoor or outdoor use 1.0 oz./gallon of water – 0.06% – severe infestation, less frequent treatments, longer residual, faster knockdown 1 gallon finished solution should cover 1,000 square feet when
using a hand pump sprayer. * See the video above for general use mixing and application instruction using a syringe like Chapin premier 1 gallon syringe. Use in the following areas: indoor and outdoor housing, institutional, public, commercial, and industrial buildings, greenhouses, animal
enclosures/animal husbandry facilities, kennels, food handling facilities, and lawns, ornamental plants, parks, recreation areas and sports fields; trees, shrubs, foliage, non-bearing fruit and nut trees, and flowers in greenhouses, interior images, including hotels, shopping malls, office
buildings, etc., and outdoor plantscapes, such as around homes, parks, institutional buildings, recreation areas, athletic fields and home lawns (Non-bearing crops are perennial crops that will not produce a harvestable raw raw material during the season of application); feed and food
handling facilities, animal incarceration facilities, kennels, closed feeding operations for animals, cattle premises, and indoor structures Use 0.33 to 1 liquid oz. per litre of water for residual pest control in buildings and structures and on modes of transport Apply either as a crack and crotch,
pinstream, spot, rough, low pressure spray (25 psi or less) or with a brush. Apply as a rough, low pressure, crack and crevices or spot spray on areas where pests are hiding, such as baseboards, corners, storage spaces, closets, around water pipes, doors and windows, attic and eaves,
behind and under refrigerators, cabinets, sinks, ovens, stoves, underside of shelves, boxes and similar areas. Do not use as space spray. Pay special attention to cracks and cracks. Limit repeat application to maximum once every seven days. Talstar P can be converted into a foam for
residual treatment of cavities or as a spot spray when visual marking of application is desired. Bedbug Control Thorough application should be made to crack and cracks where evidence of bed bugs occurs. This includes bed frames, boxsprings, inside empty dressers and clothing closets
and matte edges, high and low wall moldings and wallpaper edges. Do not use this product on bedding, pillows, mattresses or clothing. Remove all clothes and other items from dressers or clothing closets before application. Allow all treated areas to dry thoroughly before use. Not
recommended for use as sole protection against bedbugs. If evidence of bedbugs is found in / on mattresses, use products approved for this use. Outdoor General application for creeping pests - Mix 0.5 or 1 oz. of Talstar P in a gallon of water and apply on the outside foundation of the
home, approx. 3 meters up on the side of the house and 2 meters out from the house. Also spray entrances in the home such as around windows, pipes, doorways, etc. For general preventive treatment, apply Talstar P once every 3 months. Repeat applications should be limited to a
maximum of once per seven days when using 0.33 oz./gal. For the high rate of use of 1.0 oz. per gallon of water, does not apply more than once every four weeks. Mosquitoes In addition to the treatment around the foundation of the home as mentioned above, Talstar P sprays on the
underside of leaves on lower hanging branches of trees around the backyard or area where mosquitoes are a problem. You can also spray the underside of leaves on shrubs and ornamental plants. Not apply when the wind speed exceeds 10 MPH. Higher application volumes may be used
to obtain the desired coverage of dense vegetation or landscaping materials. Bagworms Use 0.125 to 0.25 oz. per 1,000 square meters (or 5.4 - 10.8 oz. per 100 gal.). Apply as a full coverage foliar spray. Use of a Chapin Slide Pump Sprays will help to reach higher into trees. Apply when
larvae begin to hatch and spray larvae directly. Applications when larvae are young will be most effective. Chinch Bugs Use 0.5 to 1.0 oz. per 1000 square meters. Chinch Bugs attacks the base of grass plants and is often found in the straw layer. Irrigation of the grass surface before
penetration of the insecticide to the area where the chinch bugs are located. Use higher volume applications if the straw layer is excessive or if a relatively long cutting height is maintained. Chinch Bugs can be one of the most difficult pests to control in grass and the higher degree of
application (Up to 1 fluid oz. per 1000 square meters) may be required to control populations containing both nymphs and adults during the middle of summer. Lawn Applications A hose end gun like the Chapin hose final sprayer can be used to apply Talstar P for lawn pests. Use up to 1.0
oz. per 1000 square meters. Higher volume applications may be more effective with some pests, so you may want to calibrate the syringe to a lower speed (for example, 0.25 oz/gal.) and use more water to cover a 1000 square meter area. Stink Bugs Talstar P has an expanded label for
treating Stink Bugs indoors, outdoors, on lawns, and on ornamental plants. Use 0.33 to 1.0 oz/gal. water and treat around door frames, window frames, valves, eaves, around the bottom of your foundation, and any other crack or crevice where an insect could gain entry, once a month
August-November. Termite Applications Talstar P may be used for the prevention of pre-construction or after construction of underground termites. Use 1.0 oz/gal. water (0.06% solution) for most termite applications. For preconstruction horizontal obstacles (such as under a concrete slab),
use 1 gallon solution per 10 square meters. For perimeter barrier treatments, use 4 liters of solution per 10 linear feet. See our article How to Do a Termite Treatment, for further instructions on the circumference of termite treatments. See product label for full instructions on how to use
Talstar P to control underground termites. Features Pet safe when wiping Almost no odor or staining Easily to remember mix rate Convenient press and pour container make satiation and mix easily Talstar P Professional Insecticide may be tank-mixed with adjuvants and with other
pesticides, including insect growth regulators. Talstar One is tough on pests and easy on everything else: Talstar One multi-insecticide is water-based and contains no alpha cyano group. This means you can use it from the inside out. You can apply it to a larger perimeter area. Non-
irritating, non-staining and contains no foul-smelling or plant-like solvents. Compatible with herbicides, fungicides, insecticides and liquid fertilizers. When it dries, it is virtually impossible to tell where it has been sprayed. So there are no unsightly residues and phytotoxicity. Talstar One is
tough on ants and general household pests, but easy for the household. Talstar One is labelled for over 75 different pests and provides fast knockdown and prolonged control of the toughest lawn and ornamental pests. Talstar multi-insecticide creates a long-lasting barrier against insect
pests. Keep cockroaches, cockroaches, and other insects out of your home in the first place by treating the perimeter foundation every 2-3 months. Talstar One is marked for food handling areas such as kitchens, restaurants, supermarkets and food processing facilities. Talstar P has one of
the most complete labels of all insecticides Talstar P has a wide label you can count on. It provides quick knockdown and prolonged control of even the toughest lawn and ornamental pests. Plus, it controls all species of ants that knock them out and keeps them out with long-lasting remains.
Talstar P multi-insecticide is the only insecticide needed Talstar P insecticide has all the features and benefits you have come to rely on from talstar brand of products. It has the proven performance and protection of its active ingredient, bifentrin. It has long residual control of termites and
75 other pests. Its broad label covers everything from pre- and post-construction termite treatment, indoor and outdoor pest control, peat and ornamental applications, and food-handling areas. Talstar P is formulated for long-term effectiveness Talstar P multi-insecticide has the active
ingredient bifentrin, which has a unique chemical structure like that of no other pyrethroid. For termite control, this means the longest average remaining in the industry and a retreat rate well below the industry averages. In fact, Talstar One is averaging more than 12 years of 100% control in
all USDA test sites and 16 years and still counting on USDA locations in Florida and Arizona. Plus it provides a barrier that termites can't penetrate, for superior structural protection. Extra Tips for use Allow at least 30 minutes after application before pets or children are allowed into the
treatment area. For best results, leave 24 hours after outdoor application before expected precipitation or watering. Some outdoor applications may require irrigation before or after application. Use with an IGR such as NyGuard IGR for control of all life stage of insects such as fleas. Store
from direct sunlight and extreme temperatures. Concentrate should be viable for 3-5 years. If separation occurs, shake well before using. Do not apply more than 1 oz. Talstar P per 1000 square meters. Compare to: Bifen I/T Page 2 Viewing 1 to 30 (out of 2144 reviews) Works better than
Diazinon By Jay on 09/18/2008 I bought a quarter of a century a two years ago. It works better than I could have imagined. I spray around the perimeter of houses about 2-3 times a year and it keeps any and all the pests away. I used Diazinon before but these results pale in comparison to
Talstar One. I hope you have this product for a for some time to come. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 608 out of 632 people found this helpful Great stuff By Linda on 04/30/2010 We live in the high desert of northern AZ where there are scorpions, millipedes and lots of other nasty
insects. Within weeks of moving into our new house, the scorpions began to appear inside the house. We have several dogs and cats and I was worried for their safety as well as our own. A friend recommended a professional pest control company and things improved dramatically after the
first treatment. We signed up for regular treatment that was every 3 months. Unfortunately, it was to their schedule that seemed to be constantly changing and it became extremely uncomfortable for us. They would even like to spray while it was raining. Last time the pest control guy was
here my husband asked what they were using and the guy was more than willing to tell him it was Talstar P. After my husband told me the name I googled it and found DoMyOwnPestControl. We then decided to do our own pest control and not be in the hands of someone else's schedule. It
is very simple, efficient and, of course, costs much less money - a quarter lasted us almost two years and costs about the same as one of the pest control company's visits. More importantly we spray at optimal time and under the best weather conditions. Was this review helpful to you?
YesNo 593 of 612 people found this review help Not break down quickly in sunlight By William on 07/02/2008 Talstar P is an excellent product because it is so persistent and does not break down. Most phosphorus based products break down the moment they are exposed to sunlight. This
isn't coming. We have an open ditch behind our property that used to be home to millions of mosquitoes – not anymore. I spray about 200 ft of the trench in both directions twice a year, with a total of maybe 30 oz of Talstar per year, and we have been mosquito-free for three years. Was this
review helpful to you? YesNo 440 of 460 people found this review helpful Read the instructions, spray it yourself &amp; save big! By Karen on 07/23/2009 it seems our entire street lives on an ant hill, because we couldn't keep these varmints out for too long. I paid $75 per quarter for pest
control in our house and outside as well. I read the instructions, applied a ribbon around the outside perimeter, windows and doorways in our home and I haven't seen a bug, ant, or anything for the last 2 months. We've had rainy and exceptionally dry weather as well. I highly recommend
Talstar One. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 338 out of 355 people found this review helpful Best I've ever used! By Umar on 10/30/2008 Talstar P (talstar one) is the best I have ever used in pest control. I swear to God. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 206 of 220 people found
this review helpful Bug free farm :-) Wilfredo on 06/16/2010 Verified Buy We have lived in this house for 13+ years years It has been virtually impossible to enjoy our backyard because of mosquitoes. Over the years we tried several products claiming effectiveness against these blood
suckers. They were all a waste of time and $$$$. After applying Talstar P we noticed immediate relief of mosquitoes with no strong chemical odors/odors. It has been three weeks (rain storms daily) since our first application and this product is as effective as day one. Was this review helpful
to you? YesNo 162 of 169 people found this review help Best things I've ever used By Garry on 05/11/2013 OK so here it goes. Mix it according to directions or just a TADD stronger. Then spray around the outside of the building with a 2 foot spray pattern from the walls. Make sure that all
pet foods and water are not in the spray pattern area. I also sprayed along my entire fence/block wall line from my neighbors property just in case they had more bugs then I had. I also sprayed inside the house. When I did this, I had removed all content from each cabinet and drawer. Then
I took out the last boxes and sprayed there. Make sure you wash in case I contaminated the area. Make sure you now have food in these areas and this includes pet foods. Now I want you to understand that you are doing this because you are a BUG PROBLEM. Don't skimp on any of the
steps. The next thing is to respray about every two weeks after tat for a month in total. The reason for this is that you will kill bugs running around but you wont kill all the bugs found in the casing/eggs. Some bugs put them very often and the spray may or may not penetrate them upon
contact until the bug has hatched from what ever they are encased in. The reason you need to do this is often because of the mating cycles of these small critters. I have to say this is the best thing I've ever used. When I spray I usually have to vacuum up and sweep up off all the dead



varmints lying around. It's really amazing. Good luck and have fun. By the way you shouldn't do t his but the average exterminator fees are ending high so you can save a lot of money doing this yourself and probably do a much better job. If you make your friends sites it is illegal to charge
them unless you are licensed HINT TIPS:::::: The bug man I had come to my home was 80 dollars a month and he came out twice a month for just a short time. This can be expensive so you do the math and see what you can save and how much money you can make. Did I say that oops?
One more thing. I will buy a gallon next time in case we get any government regulations that say you can no longer buy this online or even at all. At least this will keep me delivered for a very long time. Good Luck Where this review help for you? YesNo 162 of 179 people found this review
helpful wall bugs By Saber on 03/08/2012 03/08 Buy I have lived in an apartment for ten years last month suddenly I had bugs in my bed ,I went online looking for pest control.i ran through Talstar p,and I decide to use it from the first day,I used talstar , I notice that all bed bugs are dead I
saw it every there in it apartment death but first I had to throw my mattress out I would move to another place after I used Talstar I decide not to move.please note that you have to spray Talstar every was in the house where you see bugs .i will never stop using talstar pro.thanks Was this
review helpful to you? YesNo 115 of 121 people found this review help Leaving No Stain Inside By Chris on 02/14/2008 Talstar P leaves no stain on the floor when sprayed in my home. Do a good job on all pests inside and out. I use it for cockroaches and spiders inside my home. I spray
on fire ant piles with good results, a gallon will treat around 6 to 10 medium sized piles. The price is right too. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 108 of 115 people found this review helpful Has been very successful By Bw on 03/15/2007 Talstar P works for mole crickets, chinch bugs,
and termites. This product has been very successful. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 107 out of 115 people found this review help Talstar kill Stink Bugs! By Wally on 09/25/2010 In recent years my family and I are bombarded by stick bugs. Our entire house was covered twice a
year, spring and late summer to early autumn. They were in our house, in our garage, everywhere. A friend of mine who owns a lawn care company told me about Talstar P. I managed to buy 2 qts. on a local farmer feed mill. I mixed 3/4 of an oz. to 1 gal. water in a hand syringe. After
mixing and using 5 gal., I had my entire house and garage and even my yard sprayed by 1 pm. At 5pm I noticed hundreds of stick bugs laying on our back porch and front deck and just one hand full still on the side of our home. Can't wait to see them all dead. Was this review helpful to
you? YesNo 104 out of 112 people found this review helpful A great product! By Brenda on 10/03/2006 I've been using Talstar One for years, and it works fine. I use it for ants and fleas. It's a great product! Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 90 out of 97 people found this review helpful
Works Fantastic! By Ducky on 04/09/2010 we have had problems with small black ants invading our home for the past few years. I've tried pretty much everything from the hardware store but that barely made a dent. I bought Talstar P a few weeks ago. I just wish I had looked at this two
years ago. Within 1 day there was about a 90% reduction in the ants. I sprayed 5 days ago and have not a single ant in the last few days. Usually the ants were at their worst immediately after a heavy rain. Well, it rained very hard yesterday, for the first time we didn't see a single ant. I'm is
on this! Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 90 out of 95 people found this review help Back Yard Life By Greg on 09/07/2010 I live in Minnesota, and this summer has been the worst! We have had lots of rain and warm weather making it ideal for mosquitoes. We have a backyard pool
that we couldn't even get close to. The bugs would just drive you back into the house. We used all kinds of bedding and hose spray that we could get on the local farm supply. I found out about talstar from a janitor in my area. I mixed it into my syringe and sprayed the whole three aches of
my farm. Within a day we could sit outside and enjoy our home in the countryside. It has been working for three weeks and I have not had to reapply. Don't let the price drive you away. It takes very little to cover a lot of area. Best I've found to use for mosquito control. Was this review helpful
to you? YesNo 85 out of 86 people found this review helpful Talstar works! By Joe on 04/24/2010 Verified Buy This works great! In New Mexico we get cockroaches from April to October. This will send them to your neighbor's house. If it works for the indestructible cockroach, it will probably
work for something. I no longer pay the bug guy $50 per visit. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 81 of 83 people found this review helpful Tick Invasion Of S. on 06/17/2010 Several years ago my lab came out of our farm and was found several miles from our house. When we brought
her home, we didn't know she was covered in ticks. Within a few days it became apparent and we groomed her and removed well over 100 ticks! Within about 3 weeks we had ticks that crept up our walls! It was GROSS! I tried EVERYTHING, to no avail. I got some Talstar and the ticks
started disappearing. Within about 2 weeks no ticks. We have been ticking freely now for 3 years and we only used Talstar for termites. Love it! Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 70 of 73 people found this review helpful Excellent product! Through Gordon on 09/22/2006, I have
collected a lot of data on Scorpion elimination using various products and nothing but Talstar P seems to be effective. I spray every six weeks and they're gone. Excellent product, my family and I feel is now safe. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 66 of 69 people found this review
helpful If it's a bug, this will kill it....! Through Danny on 10/31/2010 A few years ago I bought an old home on the hill country of Texas. Instead, every creepy crawly critter I've ever seen, and some I hadn't. I hired a professional exterminator and once every three months he would service my
property with excellent results. When I found I could buy the same products he uses for a fraction of the cost of his service fired him. I apply Talstar P from the inside &amp; out and the bugs are gone. Every now and then I find a bug, but it's dead. It's safe. use around pets and live stock
and I recommend it to all my friends. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 56 of 61 people found this review help Zero Problem By Dave on 05/05/2010 Verified Purchase Excellent pricing, fast FREE delivery, and an 800 number that was answered quickly and answered my questions.
The same product was almost 2x the price of my local DIY pest control store. A very easy site to navigate and find my product (Talstar P). Also good email notifications about the development of my order. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 55 of 58 people found this review helpful In
response to John's question about where it is made by Chris on 05/27/2010 The final product is manufactured in Valdosta, GA. But the active ingredient comes from China. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 52 of 63 people found this review to help One Great Product By Dg on
06/10/2009 Verified Purchase I've been using Talstar P for a year with great results. This is a great product and I would definitely recommend it. Hope this product stays in the market for the do-it-yourself (saving money) individual. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 48 of 51 people
found this review helpful Talstar By John on 07/15/2010 Last year we bought a home on a 1 acre lot with a very private wooded border. But the problem we had with mosquitoes made it impossible to enjoy our new backyard. I tried bug control sprays you can buy from the big box hardware
stores – with very little results. This year I considered using a professional service but before spending almost $400 – I did some research and found your site. The customer service was excellent and the results were even better! It's been almost 4 weeks with NO mosquitoes – and we've
had some big storms with lots of rain – still going strong! I can't say enough about how much I love this product – now I can finally enjoy our farm! Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 45 of 45 people found this review help Nothing else compares Of Nathan on 10/09/2006 Buying to check
ants and chinch bugs. Have used it before, and nothing else compares to Talstar One abilities. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 44 out of 50 people found this review help The great and functioning product of John on 05/06/2010 All clover mites and ants are gone shortly after a
treatment. Really happy with the product. Hope the insects would never come again if I continue to perform the maintenance. Wonder if this is Us product or China product but it is manufactured in China. Why is it done in China anyway? Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 44 of 52
people found this review helpful Amazing Results Of Brinin on 11/10/2010 Purchase I had a large onslaught of brown dog ticks in my yard that worked it's way into the house. I had tried many other products with little or no success. With Talstar One I I major reduction after 24 hours and with
a second application a week later my problem is gone. It's a great product. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 42 out of 42 people found this review help Nothing works better! By Karen on 09/23/2010 Verified Buy Within hours of spraying this there was not an ant or bug found in my
yard or porch! It's wonderful to be able to walk on my lawn and not step in ant piles, my dog isn't eaten by fleas either, they've all disappeared too. My garage is free of spiders spinning their nets too! Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 38 of 42 people found this review helpful Talstar P
Performance By Quinton on 06/26/2010 I have been doing my own pest control for a number of years. I have never in all years had a product perform that Talstar P has performed. Before I ordered, I read all the reviews that were basically glowing in terms of ratings. I concluded that the
product must be worth trying. I can now confirm that the grades were right on the mark! The only thing better than the product was the service from DoMyOwnPestControl.com. I highly recommend both! Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 35 out of 40 people found this review help My
review on Talstar One Pesticideby Mike on 04/05/2010 Verified Purchase Ive used this going my third year now on a property with monthly irrigation, and this is the best product to use, haven't seen anything where its applied and it works just as well inside as well.. I'll give it a thumbs up.
Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 30 of 37 people found this review helpful Talstar Works on Stinkbugs! By Gloria on 09/29/2010 Verified Buy this works on STINKBUGS. We have thousands of stinkbugs all over our house and in the attic. Talstar Pro was recommended to us by a
friend. At first I didn't think it would work because it didn't kill on contact. We sprayed yesterday and this morning there are dead stinkbugs everywhere. It only takes some time to kill them, and even killed those who came later. We ordered the product because it was advertised as
environmentally safe outside and in the house. Thanks! I recommend this to all my friends who have the same problem here in Maryland. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 21 out of 21 people found this review help NO MORE MYggor! By Dave on 04/23/2015 we had a mosquito
problem. The mosquitoes in the Phoenix area are small and fast. We couldn't go out without putting on repellent or using mosquito coils. I had tried the big box stores products but they were only slightly effective and were expensive in relation to their coverage and often re-enactment
became a pain in the a** due to the low coverage area per tank. After using this product at the highest recommended dilution rate I am pleased to report that within 12 we had no mosquitoes! Plus no grasshoppers, crickets or or Spiders! It has been 10 days since spraying all the patio
surfaces, walls and foundation (up 2 -3 feet), eaves, yard, houseplants and their soil (not vegetable garden), trees and small palm trees. You do not need to have complete coverage, only most areas of which the insects eventually come into contact with a treated area. It has been 10 days
since the application and has not had to apply repelling or light coils since then. I can now go out without fear of being attacked. I haven't been bitten once and i'm outside for hours every day. We still see bugs flying around the yard lights at night but I think they are attracted from adjacent
properties and will eventually land on the treated areas and die. In addition, some of our houseplants have perked up due to the killing of the underground insects that fed on them. I am very happy with this product and have recommended it to friends who pay $80 per month to pest control
companies. I will need to post a follow-up on the remaining effects of this product. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 20 out of 20 people found this review help View 1 to 30 (out of 2144 reviews) Page 3 Shows 1 to 30 (out of 235 reviews) Bag Worms By Mike on 06/23/2010 Verified
Purchase We almost missed the recommended spray period for bag worms (May-early June) but it seems Talstar One works! The bag worms don't seem to move the way they were. The ornamental trees look a little stressed which may be more of Texas heat than spray. Was this review
helpful to you? YesNo 12 of 15 people found this review helpful Excellent product Of Randy on 04/24/2013 Verified Buy I have been using Talstar P for 3 years now in combination with Archer IGR and both products do a great job of controlling fleas, ticks and other bugs we have around our
home. Talstar is my quick dead go-to, with Archer being the long-term solution to most of our buggy issues in this part of Florida. I have recommended both products to friends and they have also ordered from Do My Own Pest Control. Your customer service is also excellent and your pricing
is in line. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 11 of 12 people found this review helpful Talstar By Jerry.l on 07/01/2014 Verified Purchase Talstar is an amazing product. I've tried other bug killers, and it was a waste of my time and money. Talstar KILLS and then continue KILLING.
Normally.. I wouldn't write a review on any products that I thought were effective, but I could never get rid of insects until I use Talstar. Now I don't see any bugs crawling around my home. As far as I'm concerned, Talstar get 2 thumbs up.products Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 9
out of 10 people found this review helpful talstar &amp; stink bug By on 09/22/2010 Verified Purchase I have to admit that the stuff works. I applied it in the back and the next morning 100's of bug bug I wish it would stop them from coming in. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 8 out of
10 people found this Review Helpful Review on Talstar P By Charles on 06/07/2010 We were told about Talstar P by some friends in Alabama after discussing our ant problems with them. We couldn't find it in any of our local stores so we bought it online. After ordering it, we got it within 3
days! After the instructions, we immediately began to spray outside our home. Ants were everywhere! We had big problems with them. At once we could see results outside as well as inside our home. Talstar P was very easy to measure and mix. There was no smell using it and we highly
recommend it to anyone with ant problems. We also plan to take Talstar with us camping this autumn. Thanks for a great product!!! Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 7 out of 7 people found this review helpful Good product!!! By Ron on 08/31/2010 Verified PurchaseUsed on my lawn
and garage. I had hundreds of box elders in my garage and I sprayed it down with Talstar and the next day I went out there wasn't a single boxelder- I'd say effective. I also used it in my lawn for sod worms. I haven't seen any more little white moths flying around my feet as I walk through
the grass and no more new brown spots, so here's hoping! Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 6 out of 6 people found this review helpful Millipede destroyer Of Robert on 08/11/2010 Bought this product mainly to destroy Florida millipedes. Seems to be effective in reducing the
population but still manages to have some around using a solution of 1 oz per liter of water. Certainly has been more effective than other insecticides. I rate the product highly. 4 stars. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 6 out of 6 people found this review using Works GREAT By Jar on
10/06/2010 Had a problem with TON &amp; TON ants on the outside of the home. Use Talstar according to the instructions [1 oz to 1 gallon of water]. Have not seen anyone since, or any other insect for that matter. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 6 out of 6 people found this review
helpful 90% improvement Of Isaac on 06/14/2015 Verified Purchase Had trouble with bed bugs, decided to purchase this product &amp; like the product indicates it is odor free &amp; it did eliminated 90% of them but i did notice the larger ones did die imediately . So I did a second session
indoors. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 6 out of 6 people found this review using Spider Attack By John on 09/12/2012 I have been bitten twice by black widow spiders on my large wooden deck, which I have now thoroughly sprayed with your product. I need more time to evaluate
just how effective, and persistent, Talstar P is; but honestly, I feel like give it 5 stars already, due to the ingenious packaging of the concentrate, which allows completely fuss-free dilution in the Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 5 out of 5 people found this review help Talstar works on
the spider mite of Gary on 04/13/2011 I've used it before in rotation with other pesticides, mostly for mites. It has its own sticker and it is quite cheap to use. I recommend PBO with it so mites can't become resistant to it. Good price Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 5 out of 6 people
found this review helpful nice By Tyrone on 04/25/2015 it actually help control flying insects from my patio and garden Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 4 out of 4 people found this review help Still hoping by Gregg on 08/10/2010 Verified Purchase I had a pretty good onslaught in my
yard of chinch bugs. They used weeds as little umbrellas. Every time I pulled up a wes I could literally see 5 or 6 of the little bastards running. I've applied the Talstar product to be targeted three times and I think I'm starting to see improvement. Only 2 or 3 runs when I pull up a weed. As for
other bugs I would say it is a good product and protects the house well. Just hope a couple of treatments on the farm will get these chinch bugs. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 4 out of 6 people found this review helpful So Far so good By Brian on 07/07/2010 This seems to be the
summer of scorpion in central Texas. I guess the wet spring (thankfully) contributed to the increased critter population. I ran across the DMOPC website by surfing the web. I was going to have a professional do the job, but I couldn't see shelling out $100 for an application. After I read
Talstar P reviews I decided to try it. So far, the scorpions seem to respect the barrier. I've seen two dead at the entrance to the garage. My wife found a dead man in the laundry room the next morning after applying. He must have been hiding under the washer/dryer. Again he went to
scorpion heaven. Talstar has no smell and it is easy to apply. I've used Big Box store deals before this with no results. I hope this does a better job, so far it has. By the way, DMOPC gave me excellent service with fast shipping. I'm coming back! Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 4 of 4
people found this review helpful Wonderful Product Of Anonymous on 08/16/2013 Verified Purchase Product came in the specified time frame. The directions were easy to follow and full of security and emergency numbers. Application to the exterior was done via 4 gallon backpack syringe.
After the instructions, all cracks, voids, window ledges, doorways and visible anchor sprayers were sprayed. Also sprayed the entire foundation area 1ft up the walls and 1 foot barrier on earth. Inside: Used 1/2 gallon hand syringe and sprayed all visible tracks, window areas, cracks, base
boards, under/over disks and cabinets, doorways, etc. Pretty much all where ants can crawl. Within 3 days the amount of off visible in the house disappeared. Still find some piles of dead ants in corners and along base boards but nothing moves from the inside out. No smelly smell or smell.
Follow safety sheets and wear eye protection when applying product because it is very easy to have the wind (outside the application) or spray back (inside, bounce the product items) beat your eyes. I plan to use this product as part of my routine pest control plan. Was this review helpful to
you? YesNo 3 out of 3 people found this review helpful Telstar P By Jim on 06/15/2014 The product seems to be doing job issues with ticks in our farm has declined. Spiders around the house and the barns have also disappeared. Time will tell how long it will last. For now I would buy this
product again. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 3 of 3 people found this review helpful for Bedbug Treatment By Kelley on 2018-07-14 I will be real &amp; tell you that I got this for the treatment of bedbugs. Because it happens to the best of us &amp; I want you to have info! I
processed my space (ALLL OF IT) 3 weeks ago, after decluttering &amp; removing it there from my home &amp; steam cleaning everything. I was concerned that they might be resistant to the chemical that was mentioned when I bought the product. Honestly, Im pretty happy with the
result. Definitely ventilate though when you spray &amp; follow all label directions for PPE &amp; mixrates. The month-long rest seems to hold by about 90%. I.E. 90% of the bugs we have found since spraying have not had fresh blood in them. They are black &amp; not as swung when
they mash. I will definitely treat again in a week (when the month remaining expires) after steamcleaning. When this chemical takes, we will swap chems as suggested to prevent resistence, but for me this was a sound step throughout the program. Fast shipping too! Was this review helpful
to you? YesNo 3 of 3 people found this review helpful Fireant Killer By Paul on 06/10/2015 Verified Purchase This product was recommended by my home exterminator for fire ants along with other pests. I use it mainly for fire ants and it works well as they don't just move from where they
are killed to another place five feet away. Good product. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 3 of 3 people found this review helpful sidewalk ant control By R. on 04/09/2011 I used both pile drowning (with a 2 gal. tank sprayer) followed up with a hose spray treatment of the yard. I had a
driveway infestation you wouldn't believe and ants under the plate of a 12' x 22' shed. It's only been several weeks since the treatment, but so far, so good! Much cheaper than having it done. Last year I had the shed processed for $125.00! I did this and the whole house and the yard and
still more than 1/2 gal. of Talstar One remains. I thought, for the price, it was worth a try. At this point, I am satisfied with the result. I live in central FL, ants love this place! Rather than! this review helpful to you? YesNo 3 of 3 people found this review helpful Talstar P By T on 08/20/2015 I
have had professional treatment of my l home and lawn for millipedes and this product has reduced the number of these crawlers. I live next to a lake and although millipedes have not been extinguished their numbers have been reduced to a habitable number at a huge monetary savings.
Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 2 of 2 people found this review to help good general purpose insectacide By Anonymous on 07/29/2013 This does a great job on a wide range of bugs. I doused the whole house and it took care of ants, spiders and millipedes. I also hoped it would
take care of springtails but it didn't do so well with them. If you happen to spray your windows as you walk around the frame, it will leave a streaky mess. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 2 of 2 people found this review helpful Talstar P By John on 05/17/2011 Verified Purchase The
product was used in a syringe. Made sure it was a quiet day and started spraying Queen Palms. After about 10 minutes, I saw a series of beetles leaving a palm tree. Amazing!!!!! Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 2 of 2 people found this review helpful Talstar P By Andrea on
04/15/2014 The product has done a great job so far. The only problem I had was getting the ounce side of the container to work. I only used one measuring cup. All in all, I am satisfied with the product. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 2 of 2 people found this review helpful Talstar P.
{Talstar One} By Espe on 10/31/2017 This product works. I first used it after the instruction of the chemical relationship to the water ratio, the result was minimal. I increased the chemical ration to the water ratio a bit, not only roaches were destroyed, but the mouse in my house disappeared
to maybe neighbors apartment or somewhere. There are still few remnants of cockroaches alive but they are mostly on the wall and not on the counter, sink or on the stove top anymore. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 2 out of 2 people found this review help kill fleas -yes- By Tito on
06/10/2014 Great product. It kills flea sensids and easy to apply. I used it around the house which was infested with fleas and it reduced the numbers dramatically unfortunately it does not kill eggs or caterpillar so fleas will continue to reproduce. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 2 of 2
people found this review helpful So far, so great with it By Paul on 04/22/2013 I would give it five stars, but I only applied it 3 weeks ago and just haven't seen how it will do for a long time. Stopped seeing nuisance bugs (red/black box elders) immediately and have not since application.
Applied to the entire base and it seems to be going well. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 2 of 2 people found this review helpful Works Great, Repeat Users Off Off on 02/01/2016 When sprayed at the recommended amount of times, this product has worked wonderfully for us. I would
recommend it to anyone in need of a home spray for bugs/spiders/scorpions. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 2 of 2 people found this review helpful Talstar P By Craig on 03/26/2014 Have used this product to spray around the outside of our home and fifth wheel trailer when we go
out camping, but have also used the side of both our home and fifth wheel just mix per instruction s. Easy to mix and use, just go around spraying and forget about it until its time to spray it again. Talked to a professional pest control technician during a termite inspection at our home and he
said it was almost as good as the products he uses and that as long as I used Talstar P there was no reason for me to pay him to come spray around my home to the tune of $75.00 per visit. This product works you will see the results!!! Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 2 of 2 people
found this review helpful telstar p is a very good to kill cockroaches and other bugs Of Gregory on 08/23/2013 I would have given it 5 stars but not sure how long it would last on the outside because it rains a lot here. had to re spray my doors because it's raining. the neighbors since they
moved out had a lot of cockroaches. came right to my home. sprayed the farm last night to see if this would end then. use some spray before from Home Depot did nothing for them. order some Suspend SC now to change up so they wont get used to a variety. and Advion Roach Bait Gel.
very happy with the stilts and Make My Own Plague control.com Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 2 of 2 people found this review helpful Talstar P (Talstar a) Qt. size Of Vernon on 08/14/2017 Measurement takes sometime to get it right. I messed up pouring it out &amp; may have
gotten more than I needed. However, the product exceeded my expectations. My heavily infested evergreens are now free of bagworms. They were my biggest concern. I now need to read the literature to find what other uses it might have. A lot of product that's left in the qt. Talstar P (a).
Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 2 of 2 people found this review to help Shows 1 to 30 (out of 235 reviews) Page 4 Shows 1 to 30 (out of 71 reviews) Talstar P By Paul on 10/06/2010 Verified Good around Pesticides --indoors &amp; out. Provided good flea control throughout the
summer. (Has little or no effect on spiders) personally I wouldn't buy again because of a label----made in China. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 45 of 91 people found this review helpful Talstar P By John on 05/13/2015 Works pretty well the plague you are trying to control seems to
get immune to it pretty quickly (try using another product temprid or other multi-use spray every other time).. Its affordable but if you have any left after a spray job you you want to store in your syringe even if you have a job the next day, or it will start coagulating and plugging things up. or
even if you use the whole clean syringe daily will be worth it in the long run. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 16 of 16 people found this review helpful Talstar P for stink bugs By Jim on 09/28/2010 Verified Purchase This product works well to protect the home from stink bug invasion. I
find many dead bugs around the outside of the house and not as many on the house as the last two seasons. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 11 of 12 people found this review helpful TALLLSTAR By Warren on 07/03/2014 I have used this product in pint size without any problems.
This time I bought the quarter size. I've wasted a lot. Something about the measuring and pouring system. I fill the top to the desired amount but when I go to pour it the liquid just kept pouring. The product itself is awesome!!! Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 5 out of 5 people found
this review helpful Talstar One By David on 09/16/2013 Verified Purchase Type of dissapointed. Had to make about 3 applications before I stopped seeing ants in my kitchen. Also I was told that this would completely kill them but I read somewhere that this product does not kill the nest as
the ants do not bring it back to the nest because it kills them first. I really needed something that they would bring back to the nest to get rid of them for good Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 4 out of 4 people found this review helpful Talstar P Works Well By Gail on 10/24/2011
Verified Purchase This product works well, but for fleas, you definitely need to mix with a growth regulator. I found out the hard way. It killed the adults, but I was still seeing a lot of them, when I mixed with the growth regulator I saw a huge difference. Will definitely use again. Was this
review helpful to you? YesNo 3 of 3 people found this review using Stink Bugs By P on 10/15/2011 Verified Purchase I originally found this website last year; trying to find Cy-Kick, a pesticide like an exterminator used on my neighbors. I used Cy-Kick and it works too, but returning to the
place I knew there must be more products for this latest creature to terrorize the northeastern United States. Searching 'stink-bug' on the site, Cy-kick not pop-up; (it did last year) or at least I didn't see it. With Talstar have the highest ratings I thought why not. Doing a search of the word
stink bug within about 50 reviews, it came up a very small amount of times. Talstar, like Cy-Kick works, but I can't actually say it works better. Like many of these products, they have that invisible residue that lasts a few weeks, and I saw high praise from a people who seem to know more
than me about pesticides. Also, 1 ounce per 1 gallon seems to do the trick, while I used 2oz. per girl with Cy-Kick---for what I think the same result. Stick bugs die by the thousands now at my house and my neighbor's; hopefully something will change this, which kills the innocent bugs---
bugs me! Smile! Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 3 of 4 people found this review helpful Talstar OK for Mosquito Control Of Jason on 06/23/2014 I bought this product for mosquito control and applied it at a rate of one oz to a gallon in a one gallon pump syringe. It worked fine initially,
but carried off much faster than the 30 days that the label indicated. The second application did not seem as effective. I live on a river, but I still hope to open my door without thousands of mosquitoes flying in. I will continue to re-apply as needed and hope for the best. Was this review
helpful to you? YesNo 3 out of 3 people found this review helpful Lower price than demand... By Charlotte on 08/05/2016 great product for everyone around bug control, I mix it on the strong side and add some Demon Max. Mosquitoes are made for. Ticks were the main cause of the
product. All bugs seem to be less annoying. Now that I know it works, I will buy in larger quantities for an even better value. I will still use Demand in the spring, I think it will last longer in rainy conditions. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 3 of 3 people found this review help Not the best,
but OK By Roxanne on 07/25/2010 Verified Buy For the money I was really hoping this would work well, but malathion is much better, just impossible to get in California now. I sprayed this directly on a spider and he didn't even twitch, just kept running. I also used it around baseboards in my
kitchen trying to get rid of ants. I think it reduced my ant problem but it didn't eliminate them as malathion has been in the past. Therefore, I think this did help some, but not worth the money! Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 2 out of 4 people found this review helpful Just just applied it
By Tim on 08/19/2015 I only applied this two weeks ago... it's hard to say yet if it has worked. But I must say that the service from this company is really amazing ... Ordered.. had it within three days. Good service. If this works on my chinchbugs... I'm sure I'll come back to buy mote ir
something else. Like I said.. service was truly exceptional. Thanks! Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 2 of 2 people found this review to help Does not work as expected ... By Gary on 09/26/2016 Is not effective on gnats, or fruit flies. Applied according to the instructions for initial control
and one week later for proactive control. Did not effect gnats, the product controlled house flies other insects, but were not effective on gnats / fruit flies. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 2 of 2 people found this review helpful So Far.. it's no better than the cheap stuff of Amber on
10/18/2019 I definitely want to update my review after 3 3 because ive only used it once and its been 3 weeks and im already seeing the effects don't last long. Snails come back in some how and the annoying wooden cockroaches. Granted I only found 1 the 3rd week but still. Was this
review helpful to you? YesNo 2 of 2 people found this review to help Leaky Bottle Of M. the 05/20/2016 Post came shoved in the manufacturer's box of the syringe I had bought with Talstar. No packaging, bubble wrap or paper was placed around the bottle. The bottle leaked about a quarter
of the contents all over my brand new expensive syringe. Don't be happy with the gasket or the hour it took for me to clean the syringe. Talstar seems to work pretty well. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 2 of 3 people found this review help Dindn t work in New Jersey By Bill on
07/04/2011, I bought 2 liters at our house in Florida it killed all fire ants and spiders in about four months. I decided to buy 2 more liters for our house in New Jersey because of an ant problem we have in our lawn I have sprayed the lawn twice and we still have ants. Bill Was this review
helpful to you? YesNo 2 of 3 people found this review helpful Talstar One By Ron on 08/27/2010 About a week ago I used the prescribed solution – 1Tbsp/gal and it seemed to work okay in my finished basement, but upstairs is either not having had time to be effective or for some other
reason it's not working yet. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 2 of 2 people found this review helpful Talspar P By Steve on 10/10/2016 I haven't seen an ant since using this product. But it didn't slow down mosquitoes at all. We still can't sit on our farm before or after dark. Expert
response: We apologize you did not get the expected results! Can you tell me how you used Talstar for mosquito control? Talstar is a great product and a go-to for mosquito control company. We believe we can help you troubleshoot the application so that you can take back your farm. We
look forward to hearing back form you soon! Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 1 of 1 people found this review help does not work for gnats By Eric on 2020-06-13 I bought this and mix as directed. It did get rid of mosquitoes, but there are lots of small gnats everywhere on this doing
nothing too. Biting gnats and overall irritating small flies on which this chemical had no impact. Would choose something else that will take care of everything Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 1 of 1 people found this review helpful Talstar P By K on 05/17/2017 I would only give it 3
stars it does not work on German cockroaches at all. I followed the instructions. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 1 in 1 people this review help may need a second dose. By Alan on 06/14/2017 I got this to check bugs around my property. I mixed what is listed on the label, I have have
smaller insects now, but the black ants are still around the landscape timber that surrounds some of the raised beds. I will mix up more and treat a second time. would I suggest others try this product..... YES Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 1 in 1 people found this review helpful OK
for a short time By Rusty on 09/23/2014 Verified Purchase Purchased, sprayed very heavily in the backyard, used nearly 4 liters of water, with 4 oz of Talstar. Worked for a few hours and then the mosquitoes were back. I know it's not a loose all but it says to work for 3 months. Very
disappointed. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 1 of 1 people found this review helpful Talstar One By J. on 09/19/2014 Verified Purchase Ordered this product after reading all outstanding reviews. Used it in the basement washroom and 3-4 days later still have spider problems.
Sprayed outside the area of small white moths, seems to have reduced the number but even after 2d spraying still has a problem but less. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 1 in 1 people found this review helpful Mosquito Control By Jason on 06/20/2011 Verified Purchase Hit and
Miss. Sprayed farm and still get mosquitoes. Not as bad after spraying, but it doesn't keep them all away. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 1 of 1 people found this review to help Got for ants, fleas and mosquitoes Of Alicua on 03/14/2016 We have a large infestation of fleas, ants and
mosquitoes. And there is no water in our backyard or surrounding yards. And I read several pages of reviews on this product and saw how many good reviews there were on the issues that I needed fixed. Well its been about two weeks since we sprayed. And we sprayed everything. Also
under the porch to ensure full coverage. And while it has cut down on fleas and my dog is not covered in them, she is still coming in with many on her. As for the ants, we haven't been outside much yet because right now it's starting to get nicw outside but I can say i have ants inside again
so im pretty sure they're still an issue outside. And as I mentioned, the weather is just getting nice so I don't know about mosquitoes yet. And then on other creatures. I never had a problem with other bugs except wolf bites. But the varsarna are still around and now this new bug has started
to appear. I trusted this to kill 75 different insects but at most it just cut them down. So far, everyone is still a problem Expert answer:Thanks for your feedback. Note, using an insecticide is part of an insect reduction program. It is important that you make changes to your property such as
trimming up shrubs, hedges and trees, cleaning up yard debris and keeping the brush cut down. Take a few moments read over our flea guide and our general pest guides to learn more. The goal of using insecticides should be realistic. The use of Products will reduce insect activity but it
will not eliminate them. This is because new insects can move in from surrounding areas and take time to contact treat areas. Fleas: GENERAL: Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 1 of 1 people found this review helpful Talstar P By Deborah on 07/20/2018 I applied this product a week
ago, so far I have not noticed a big difference. I still see spiders. I found some other dead bugs on my deck. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 1 in 1 people found this review help not sure of this By Chris on 07/18/2012 Talstar not killing millipedes as I thought it would based on
description. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 1 of 1 people found this review helpful Not sure yet By April on 07/16/2017 I bought it for springtails (although they are easy to kill. It's just a control system when you spray to kill them. Have to take care of the moisture problem before they
will really disappear). I am in the midst of getting funding to fix the moisture problems we have tackled in this product. It's killed springtails. (Although any killer can kill them). I was hoping it would kill other bugs as well. It hasn't. Ant problem is actually worse. Was this review helpful to you?
YesNo 1 of 1 people found this review helpful Not quite what I hoped By Don on 07/2018 When receiving the product, I mixed it according to directions and sprayed the outside of my home. Unfortunately, the week after was exceptionally hot here in California, and ants we look for water
everywhere they could find it. We had a number of cases where they came into the house across the border that I had sprayed. I sprayed them in the house and again at an opening I could find around the home. After the first incidences I haven't had any more problems so hopefully the
product works well. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 1 in 1 people found this review helpful Make My Own Extinction! By Fernando on 09/15/2013 Verified Purchase DoMyOwnPestControl.com is a wonderful site to order from. All the products they have are described in detail. Over all
I will order from this site again. Great job guys on a great web site. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 1 of 4 people found this review using chinch bugs By John on 07/12/2014 my lawn is badly infested with chinch bugs. I've srayed twice so far and haven't noticed an improvement yet.
Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 1 of 1 people found this review to help View 1 to 30 (out of 71 reviews) Page 5 Showing 1 to 30 (out of 32 Did I do something wrong? By Rob on 05/06/2010 I gave 2 stars because I have used Bifenthrin before in other products, like Ortho, with
amazing results! I thought Talstar would So much better but after applying the max dosage to my lawn it made no difference! Still tons of lawn critters, spiders, mole crickets, scorpions, fire ants, gnats, mosquitoes. So I just sprayed around our back patio area with Bayer advanced and in two
hours there was a small army of dead bugs listed above on the patio. Now, as I say I have used Bifenthrin before in lower doses with good results. So it is possible that I got a hobo kit or something??? I do not know ... Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 47 of 78 people found this review
helpful Springtail Problem By Sherry on 06/06/2011 After reading reviews and talking to support staff I bought Talstar P 3/4 gal. to treat my house and the circumference of a very bad springtail problem. I sprayed 3-4 feet up (to the bottom of windows), around windows, and then 3-4 feet out
on my grass all around the house. Although it has reduced the springtail population somewhat that's not at all what I was told to believe, I still have thousands. I also use Bifen granules around the perimeter. Support now tells me that springtails must be down below my foundation. I



understand they can breed there but when they come up and out along my siding why isn't this killing them then because it's suppose to last and be active for 3 months. There's no explanation for that. If you have a springtail problem I would hire a professional company and get a written
guarantee they'll get rid of them and keep them away. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 15 out of 18 people found this review helpful Not effectively as believed by Dung on 09/11/2012 Verified Purchase After three consecutive days of spray, the roaches still run around like nothing
ever happened. Do not recommend. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 5 out of 5 people found this review helpful caution Of Rodgerbain on 09/04/2011 be careful when using talstar to be sure you are not allergic to it, I sprayed my farm just to find out that I have an allergy recall to it.
terrible sinuous infection ever time I mow the grass plus I still have ants Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 4 out of 6 people found this review helpful Talstar P (Talstar One) By David on 09/25/2011 Verified Buy I have bought and used this product for many years and recommended it to
friends and family. I bought it from a company about 40 miles from me and it worked fine. I bought a bottle from domyownpestcontrol.com and it hasn't had any effect. I don't know if I got a bad bottle or if it didn't mix the same anymore. I know I won't get any further from this site. I drive the
60 km to get the real stuff. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 3 of people found this review help Still have midger Of Phil on 03/19/2011 Verified Buy Where we live in Central Florida we have a very serious midge problem. The professional exterminator, Clarke, has sprayed with some
success, success, still midges are not under control. I went online to search for a chemical that would not only kill midges, but have a long-lasting residual effect. Unfortunately, Talstar did not have any long range effect - maybe 2 or 3 days at most. Not worth $32 per pint price for checking
midges. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 3 out of 4 people found this review help Didn't work for Roaches for pre treatment for prevention. By Bobby on 05/07/2016 Should try another product. If anyone knows a product? Inform or forward product info. So far I have used Talstar and
Temprid. Both failed to do the job. Kills on contact, but that's all. Bob Expert Answer:Please read our Roach guide so you can make an informed decision about your roach control program. Usually just picking a product will not be sufficient. You will need to pick a product and use an all
around program to eliminate and prevent cockroaches: Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 2 out of 3 people found this review helpSame product as the professionals? Of Walter on 08/04/2012 Problems are ants, mosquitoes, flies, and millipedes. It's a clear shot, it doesn't smell. It will
not kill ants after 2 weeks or even a week, do not see any dead ants (where do they go?) just live such, had to set the good old fashion traps. The ants crawled all over the concrete and vinyl siding. At an 1800 Square foot home, sprayed on the outside 8 oz. Talstar P (8 gal. mix). Pest
control company had the same things with better results ... is there a difference in the product? Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 2 of 2 people found this review helpful Talstar P By Lenny on 08/21/2015 I have used this product 3 times now to rid fleas after pulling all the mats and
pads. Unfortunately, I'm still seeing fleas! On every treatment fleas seem to be gone for a day or two and then they are back! Expert response: Reinfestation may occur because flea eggs are protected from the insecticide application. With the help of an insect growth regulator will help to
break the cycle of reinfestation. It is crucial that vacuum before application and daily after application has been made. Take a few moments to read over our Flea Control Guide to learn how to successfully control fleas: Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 2 out of 3 people found this
review helpful Used it. Of John on 10/03/2016, I followed the instructions on the bottle. I had big ants, and they passed away. However, the small ants appeared to double in number. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 1 of 2 people found this review helpful Talstar P By Siddique on
07/03/2019 The order was delivered immediately, but the product itself did not work well for Dust Mites. Was this this help to you? YesNo 1 in 1 people found this review help Dead Crickets? Not yet! By Gerry on 04/15/2016 Pest control people tell me crickets are hard to kill. I have a cricket
that lives in my house. I've been spraying from the inside out three times this month. No luck so far. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 1 of 1 people found this review helpful Kills Bugs. Scorpions? Not so much of Troy on 10/03/2015 I live in Phoenix where scorpions are part of the
landscape. Even if my house is sealed, I squirt outside to keep bugs and scorpions away. Over the course of a month and a half I have used 6 liters of bug spray made with Talstar P concentrate, spraying 2 liters every two weeks. I'm outside every night with a black light and haven't come
across a dead scorpion (although I kill lots of living ones nightly). This doesn't seem to horrify them at all. After my pup was stuck last night, I decided it was time to leave a review. I bought this based on other positive reviews about scorpions and so I am very surprised at the lack of
effectiveness. If you simply spray for bugs, this should work for you if sprayed every month. If you have scorpions, look elsewhere. 1.5 stars, considering that I can buy regular bug spray concentrate in the box stores for much less. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 1 of 2 people found
this review using Talstar By Judy on 01/18/2011 Verified Purchase We still have crazy ants, microscopic that have been injected in and out and across the house. They show up on counters and can't hold any type of food product that you usually keep on a kitchen counter top. They will
even show up all over the shampoo bottles in the shower in the morning and if you leave a dirty dish in the sink, they are on it! What to do?! Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 1 in 1 people found this review helpful white-footed annts By Anonymous on 08/26/2013 Used it for white-
footed ants.. did not work had to call a professional. It can be good for outside around the house perimeter and on the grass or bushes. The site shows that it is good for these ants but the professional says they do not use it for it but they use it for other ants. I wish the label was more
specific. But it's a good product inspite not to work for me Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 1 of 1 people found this review help Not all it's cracked up to be by Michael on 04/09/2013 I have now sprayed my house top to bottom twice. I had oriental cockroaches, ants, wolves, pillbugs
and beetles when I moved in. After following the instructions the first time, I noticed that pillbugs and alerts were gone, but still had problems with the others. 2 weeks I sprayed again, and I was still seeing cockroaches, ants and beetles. I went to and bought a raid fogger and already
noticed a significant difference. Where this review review to you? YesNo 1 of 2 people found this review helpful spring tails of Brian on 07/23/2012 I was recommended this product and it killed everyting but springtails I made 2 applications in 3 days and still no satisfactory results Was this
review helpful to you? YesNo 1 of 1 people found this review helpful disappointed in Miami Beach By Bernadette on 09/07/2011 Yes, I'm disappointed, after reading all the good reviews for this item, I thought I found the perfect insecticide to get rid of mosquitoes around my house. so I
sprayed very carefully all my farm (9000 sf) with 14 gal of mixture (2oz per gallon) and hoped it will last at least a month (read reviews it should have last 3 months). we had less mosquitoes for 1 week and afterwards the attacks were back to normal, impossible to be outside at any time of
the day, it's true that it's the rainy season, maybe it's why?? we will see in the dry season if it works! Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 1 of 1 people found this review to help Doesn't Work on millipede By Jeff on 07/05/2019 Works on some spiders etc but doesn't even slow down
millipedes. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo Not the best for fleas Of Amanda on 07/12/2019 I bought this for fleas mainly because I have a problem with them. With five dogs I wanted to treat my farm. I have applied two applications heavily and it has not done a thing. They actually
seem worse. It's great for cockroaches and spidered but for fleas I wouldn't recommend it. I even mixed it with Bifin I got at the same time. :( $100 offkaga Was this review helpful to you? YesNo Review after 2 applications Of Debra on 10/04/2019 For the first couple the day after the
application we saw a dead bug here and there. But then the living started moving again. Same result after 2nd application. I was really counting on this. Paid Orkin a fortune for 2 years. It's frustrating. And just keep cleaning and throw out the mess and pray. Was this review helpful to you?
YesNo Barely half bottle of Marie on 05/01/2020 When I received my order the bottle was sealed, but halfway full. I called the customer service number, and was told they were just filling the bottle up to the label. The label is placed halfway down the bottle. I haven't used it yet, it's been too
windy. I've heard a lot of great things about this product. I can't wait to put it to the test. Was this review helpful to you? YesNothing Shipping needs to be improved. Through Rae on 10/09/2020 I got my first shipment in a wet wet box full of spilled poison. I got it over my hands bringing it
indoors and opening it. It was thrown loose in a box without packaging, wrapping or padding. Given that this is an extremely married, you would think you would be more careful. The company sent out a replacement quickly and it arrived safely. It is is seems to be working as described. Was
this review helpful to you? YesNo talstar p By David on 07/27/2014 Verified Purchase, we ordered this product mainly to rid our farm and back porch of mosquitoes, and also to deal with spiders. We have only applied once and will do so again in the hope that we will get better results. so far,
after just one application, we are not impressed. if a second application shows improvement, I will advise. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 0 out of 2 people found this review to help It works, sort of by Gary on 08/08/2018 I've been using this for the past year. Spraying 4 feet up the
exterior walls, around windows/doors, 3 feet from the ground and garden beds as well as perimeter treatments. It seemed to work but not fast enough to stop the bugs from entering the house. I found some dead insects but I still had to manually kill earwigs/spiders every day. I just tried
Tempo SC Ultra and Demand G Granules which worked 100% better. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo Formula has changed By Kit on 10/21/2017 Ive used this product a few years ago and its definitely not as strong and effective as it was. Contacted companies and they said it's the
same but still a ton of boxelders didn't work like it did before and it didn't even smell strong like it did before was this review helpful to you? YesNo It doesn't seem to work as usual By Nghia on 07/30/2017 I have ordered Talstar P for several times, it worked perfectly and I have not seen any
mosquitoes in my backyard. But this Talstar P does not work, I have tried to increase quantity, and applied three times in four weeks but mosquitoes still live and fly around the house. My children were stung by them. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 0 of 1 people found this review
help Did not work By Pepper on 09/11/2016 After following the instructions to the letter and also call CS to verify the amounts to add to the water .... product did not work. I even sprayed on three different dates. Not satisfied with this product as Loppan lives on! Maybe my bottle was a recall
and I didn't get the message. Lesson. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo Not as good as Cyper TC By Samuel on 08/31/2016 Bought this product with confidence after reading all the reviews about it. However, it doesn't work half as well as what we usually use, Cyper TC. Spiders have
increased dramatically ever since using this product, going back to Cyper TC. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo Undecided By Kathy on 07/18/2016 My husband mixed half the bottle per the instructions. Sprayed the perimeter of the house, sprayed our bathroom, attic and roof! Can get
rid of these fucking springtails!!!! Be so hopeful when we bought, but so far it does nothing. :( I've had pest control companies here and paid extra for their power power just keep coming! Was this review helpful to you? YesNo Shows 1 to 30 (out of 32 reviews) Page 6 Shows 1 to 30 (out of
59 reviews) DOES NOT WORK ON SPINGTAILS By Jake on 06/13/2015 Verified Purchase Terribly disappointed with this product. From all the raving reviews about how this is the only product that kills the most all bugs including springtails, I was sure I had made the right purchase. Well
literally 20 minutes after spraying the outside of my home with the finished solution, spring tails not only came back, they went right through the solution! 3 hours after the spray, it seems that my problem has gotten even worse! Tons of them all over the house. Expert response: Since Talstar
P is a residual product, it can take 30 minutes or more to kill individual insects because of the mode of action. Springtails is an extremely productive pest that can be quite difficult to treat. To completely eradicate them, you need to identify and eliminate the moisture source that causes an
ideal situation where they can give birth. You can read more information on our Springtails page (scroll to the bottom for the article): We are also happy to discuss your situation by phone at 866-581-7378 M-F 9a-5p EST. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 45 of 51 people found this
review help Did nothing by Gary on 07/07/2011 I just got my 1 gallon container today, I mixed up a lot and went out on my deck (which is loaded with Springtails) at dusk. I sprayed a wall, they all disappeared (for about 5 minutes) returned to see something smaller Springtails since before,
but 3/4ths were back and literally going straight over the wet wall as if it wasn't even sprayed at all. These bugs have absolutely no aversion to this. I also tested in inside on my patio where I found 3 or 4. Sprayed them right away just to see what happens. They dived once, then just walked
away like nothing even happened. I'm starting to question is this was worth $. Hopefully the granules give better results when they soak in... Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 23 of 51 people found this review helpful Talstar One By V &amp; j on 07/01/2012 Verified Purchase My son
and I have not been impressed at all with Talstar One. The only thing it seems to do is make the nasty cockroaches angry, don't seem to kill them at all. It may work well for fleas, we did not have that problem but the people before us moved out and left a nice congregation of cockroaches.
We ordered this product to kill cockroaches but it does not seem to be to kill them. They will fall down as if in flight on us if they get a chance though. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 21 of 29 people found this review to help Don't Kill Bugs - NO Return Of Opened Product By Name of
2017-01-24 SERIOUSLY? gives this product ZERO stars because it simply simply do not kill bugs. ALSO – DOMYOWNPESTCONTROL.COM won't allow you to return an opened bottle no matter how useless the product is, so, don't buy it if you want to get your money back when you
realize that this product isn't working. Expert reply:Thank you for your comments! We are sorry that you were dissatisfied with the results of using Talstar P. Talstar P is a very popular product with a variety of uses, however, for some pests such as cockroaches or bed bugs, we will
recommend using other products associated with a liquid concentrate. We have large pest guides describing how to identify, inspect, treat and prevent infestation for the most common structural pests. These guides also have links to our Pest Control Kits for each pest, as well as top rated
products for these situations. We are also happy to help you by phone, email, or chat with any questions or thoughts about products or processing. Regarding returns, we are happy to receive returns on most products within 90 days for items that are unopened and in original, resaleable
condition. We are always here to offer advice before any purchases or during your treatment to help you get the most out of your purchases. If you are having trouble getting the results you expect, then we want to troubleshoot with you to determine a good solution for your needs. Was this
review helpful to you? YesNo 19 of 22 people found this review helpful Talstar By Dan on 05/15/2010 Verified Purchase Not sure if this works. I have sprayed and applied granules, but I still see chinch bugs. I use two ounces for every two gallons of water and apply it over a 1000 sqft
surface. Should I use more? Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 18 out of 30 people found this review help No match for florida ants Of Enero on 11/16/2015 Thought this product would help solve my problem with black ants inside the home. We sprayed everywhere both inside and out
and waited several weeks and found no improvement Expert response:While Talstar is a good product, it is not always able to eliminate an ant colony unless you directly spray the pile or nest. This is because ants only send out a very small part of the colony to ysa at a time. The majority of
the ants stay inside the nest or pile raising a new generation of ants. So while foraging ants can be killed, new ants are already reproduced to replace them. When the nest or pile cannot be treated directly, it is important to use a product that will be carried back to the colony such as an ant
bait or spray like Phantom or Termidor (can be used outdoors only). PLease take a few moments to read our Ant Treatment Guide to learn how to implement a control program This review was helpful You? YesNo 17 out of 18 people found this review to help Poor Performance Lawn
reinfested within 2 weeks of Walter on 10/07/2011 Previously used Bifen I/T from other providers. Be effective for about 3-4 months. Same composition as Talstar P, but Talstar was only good for a couple of weeks. Very disappointed with this product. Will never buy it again. Rating, not even
a 1 Star Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 16 of 29 people found this review helpful Bought for Fleas and Bugs By Michael on 03/23/2012 Verified Purchase Did NOT WORK FOR ME! SEE Tennessee. I bought 16oz and have already used over half of the bottle. Seems like the fleas
and cockroaches have gotten even worse. Maybe I made a mistake. I used, as directed. 1oz to 1 litre of water. Just didn't work for me! Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 15 out of 16 people found this review help Not worth it! By Bonnie on 09/10/2012 Verified Purchase Talstar did not
do what it was meant to do. Works well on spiders you. Do not recommend for cockroaches. Don't even put a dent in the problem. Ordered something else instead. By a recommendation from a true expert. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 13 of 20 people found this review help Not
happy Of Teona on 2018-03-17 Do not kill the cockroaches very disappointed in this product Expert response:We are sorry that you do not see the results you expected from Talstar P. We recommend that you use a roach bait gel and an Insect Growth Regulator (IGR), also, in addition to
good sanitation and exclusion for the most complete tender control. We see that you already bought Advion Roach Bait Gel, and that product will transfer to cockroaches hiding in places where sprays can not get. We have more good tips in our Roach Treatment Guide here: Talstar will kill
cockroaches that you spray directly or that come into contact with treated area, but if the population is already established, most of these cockroaches hide and reproduce quickly in the wall void and other areas where the spray just won't reach them on their own. We are also happy to help
you with your situation by phone at 866-581-7378 M-F 9a-5p EST. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 9 out of 9 people found this review using Fleas By Bertha on 09/12/2012 Verified Purchase We have injected in and out with this after also using Ultracide; we still have the flea
problem. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 7 out of 8 people found this review help Not worth my money By Danny on 03/21/2012 I bought this product about 2 weeks ago hoping it would solve my roach onslaught. Unfortunately, it proved to be ineffective and even counterproductive. I
will never buy it again nor I recommend it. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 7 out of 9 people found this review to help not really By Joe on 06/17/2016 Got Got Got to fight mosquitoes in Florida. I would say I did not notice any diffidence. I don't live next to water, so you can't say I lost
the battle before it started. For what I care most reviews are fake like this product. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 7 out of 10 people found this review helpful useless Of Rafael on 08/13/2015 I own some rental properties. these evacuated and left with a lot of cockroaches. I applied
Talstar. It kills some cockroaches when sprayed. Come back a week later still have lots of cockroaches. did this a few times still have lots of cockroaches. the product has no residual killing effect. I want my money back! Expert Response: We do not recommend using Talstar alone for roach
control, especially for a bad attack. Take a moment to read our roach control guide to learn how to effectively control even serious roach infestation: Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 5 out of 8 people found this review helpful Why By Barry on 09/16/2014 I have sprayed the house
three times, we still have the same questions!!!!!!!!!!!!!! Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 5 of 14 people found this review helpful Roaches laugh at this By Doug on 08/18/2015 I've mixed this product up on the 3x stated ratio and sprayed it on a roaches head, put it in a jar and finally
had to smash it 5 days later. I don't know if the product I got was just a bad batch but I will switch it up with something else. Expert response: We're sorry to hear that you didn't get the results you expected. After reviewing your ordering history it seems very likely that you are dealing with a
pyrethroid resistant roach population because you have been using the same class of active ingredient for years. Take a moment to read our Roach Control Guide to learn how to effectively implement a roach control program: Please call our customer care team if you would like expert
advice on your specific situation: 866-581-7378 Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 5 out of 7 people found this review help does not work on Aphids By Mike on 04/30/2012 Verified Purchase Was recommended this product for aphids, it doesn't even kill them they just reproduce. I
marked a sheet so I could control it, didn't even kill them. If on my last wit with them! They'll kill my myrtle and everything beneath them. On their way to digging them up have been fighting against these things for three years. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 5 out of 8 people found
this review helpful Talstar sucks Off Don on 08/01/2017 I have applied this chemical to three different sites. one had a spider problem, the other had a roach problem, and the last one had a flea problem. I haven't seen a sign of a dead bug and I've applied twice after not seeing the results
that apply as proposed. I wasted 30 bucks I suggest you don't do the same. You expect to see a dead bug here or there after an application but I haven't. Not impressed! Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 5 of 7 people found this review to help Be careful what you buy Of Jorge on
05/26/2017 The label says that it ends with a series of insects inside that include ants and cockroaches, but they will be of Mars because these of the earth only perfumery, therefore I do not recommend this perfume to them because it is of no use. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 5
out of 14 people found this review helpful Talstar P By Todd on 06/27/2012 This product was sent back which I found out after receiving it, it wasn't ok to use on my pasture with grazing cattle. I had bought it for mesquito control. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 4 of 13 people found
this review to help Carpet beetles By Michael on 03/02/2017 Didn't kill them at all. They just kept crawling around and there weren't fewer of them. Expert reply:Thank you for your feedback! Carpet beetles can be a tricky pest to eliminate because they hide well and can multiply very quickly.
Be sure to vacuum properly and regularly (several times a week is best) in all areas where you see carpet beetle activity. The larval stage of this insect feeds on organic materials such as pet dander and animal fibers such as wool, so cleaning to eliminate these food sources is crucial to
eradicate this pest. We would also recommend using an Insect Growth Regulator like Gentrol IGR along with Talstar to help interrupt the breeding cycle of this pest. You can view additional tips here: (Scroll to the bottom for the article.) Please feel free to call us with any questions at 866-
581-7378. We appreciate your feedback and your business! Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 4 out of 4 people found this review helpful Product did not work By Mb on 10/11/2011 We have chinch bugs and this product did not work, our grass is still eaten up and now we have to go
spend even more money to have a professional service come out. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 4 out of 5 people found this review helpful Talstar P for ground hornets By Anonymous on 07/31/2013 Verified Purchase It did nothing for my land hornet issue. Seems to work well on
the other insects though. Was this review helpful to you? YesNo 4 out of 8 people found this review to help waste money by Ryan on 09/24/2012 I've been using this for about a year and I belive it has called more cockroaches in my house. Me and my do not see many dead cockroaches
after using it. I stared out with a little roach problam now I'm about 90% run over with them. I won't get it again. Was this review helpful to you? JaIngej 4 out of 11 people this review helpful talstar one Of Patsy on 04/07/2013 Verified Purchase I don't think it did any good at all. It didn't help
the problem that we could tell you and we used the syringe. Was this review helpful to you?  YesNo 4 out of 9 people found this review help not effective By Walter on 08/15/2012 Although they used double strength, still within a week ants and other insects ran around my lawn (St.
Agustine) Also the price was not so good. Not satisfied at all Will never buy again Was this review helpful to you?  YesNo 3 out of 3 people found this review helpful cockroach problem By Jayro on 2017-07-24 cockroach problem Talstar p. Didn't work at all. Was this review helpful to
you?  YesNo 3 of 3 people found this review using Mosquitoes By Sherry on 06/14/2020 2 applications and we get eaten alive as if they love it. Waste of money Was this review helpful to you?  YesNo 3 of 3 people found this review helpful Talstar P By Daniel on 09/02/2017 I bought this
because it is supposed to kill spiders. I live on Lake Erie and we have lots of spiders that weave tracks all over the houses and cars. I followed the directions, sprayed my house and inside my garage down. Never killed a spider nor did it repel them. Seems I wasted my money. Was this
review helpful to you?  YesNo 3 out of 6 people found this review to help does not work as noticed. By Curt on 08/19/2016 Bad Product. Mix and spray the stuff according to directions and still get plundered by lots of mosquitoes every night. Tried cold, thermal mist along with hand pump
syringe. Nothing. Can't handle Minnesota mosquitoes. Slow, small dead at best. No remaining dead. A waste of money. Was this review helpful to you?  YesNo 3 out of 5 people found this review help View 1 to 30 (out of 59 reviews) reviews)
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